

FINAL ENROLMENT REMINDER- Silver Duke of Edinburgh Award DEADLINE

Silver Information Letter 2025-26

Silver Parents Evening PPT 2025-26

Dear Parents

Thank to all of those parents who have signed their child up for the award I will be enrolling them on the system today and you can ignore this email.

If you would still like your child to be involved in the Duke of Edinburgh Award Scheme this year, please complete the enrolment form below and pay the initial payment via SCOPAY.

A recording of the evening has been made for any parents who were unable to attendhttps://youtu.be/kHFwIVPcaZ4

Please remember to complete the enrolment form for your child- https://forms.cloud.microsoft/e/TA0jbvrHyD

eDofE Sections at Bronze

I have now reviewed all students' most recent section submissions. Please can you check with your child if anything has been queried or not signed off by me and make relevant changes so that they can successfully work towards getting their award signed off. At this point many Bronze students have had their award signed off by me; they just need to be verified by Mr Dempsey. If they are yet to be verified then it will be due to the sheer volume we are working through.

A reminder of where your child should be at this stage-

At this point, your child should have completed all sections of their award. In order to get a section marked off as completed, their assessor must submit an assessor's report. Their assessor will need the following information:

- ID number (this is on the eDofE account)
- Level of Award (Bronze)
- Section they are assessing (Volunteering, Physical or Skill)
- Timescale (3 months or 6 months)

Their assessor will need to submit their report via this link: <u>Assessor's Report - The Duke of Edinburgh's Award (dofe.org)</u>

Please remember, parents/caregivers/relatives and under-18s/participants cannot be assessors.

Certificates

Bronze certificates will be presented at the start of the new academic year.

Any general gueries please contact: outdooreducation@strs.org.uk

Best wishes

Mrs Rigby-Smith

SIR THOMAS RICH'S

Oakleaze Gloucester GL2 0LF 01452 338400 info@strs.org.uk www.strschool.co.uk

This email was sent to <u>letters@strs.org.uk</u>, because you have signed up with STRS. If you wish to unsubscribe, click here.

This message may contain information and/or data that is confidential and legally privileged. It is intended solely for the addressee(s) only. If you are not the intended recipient you are notified that any use, publication, reproduction or dissemination is strictly prohibited and may violate certain laws.

If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by return e-mail and destroy this and all copies of this message and/or data.

Sir Thomas Rich's School is a limited company registered in England with company number: 7331954 Registered Office: Sir Thomas Rich's School, Oakleaze, Longlevens, Gloucester, GL2 0LF